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ELECTRONIC MESSAGING BOARD POLICY 

 

The Oxford Free Public Library owns an electronic messaging board located on the front lawn to 

display upcoming library events.  This electronic messaging board will be for library use only, 

but the Library Director may give exception to the following: 

 

- Events sponsored by the Friends of the Oxford Free Public Library 

- General Town announcements including: 

o Elections 

o Town Meetings 

o Town-wide emergencies 

 

Any of the announcements listed above must be submitted to the Library Director to be 

approved and posted.  Images must be 1536px x 768px to be properly displayed.  

Announcements will be posted no more than two-weeks before the date of the event. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adopted by the Oxford Free Public Library Board of Trustees, 9/21/2022 

 


